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Hello Board,  

 

As District 12 Director for California LULAC It is my pleasure to nominate Christopher Barrera to the 

Monterey County Equal Opportunity Advisory Commission. Mr. Barrera is invested in our communities’ 

wellbeing.  

Mr. Barrera is a lifelong resident of Salinas and has been an active LULAC member of Salinas Council 

2055 for over 2 years. Mr. Barrera is a leader in the organization, team player, and advocate for our 

community. Mr. Barrera is invested in our children’s future. He is current President of local LULAC 

Council 2055 and key organizer of the Salinas Black and White Ball. Along with his council 2055 Mr. 

Barrera fundraised and awarded over 39 scholarships to all Salinas Local High Schools in 2017.  

In addition Mr. Barrera is also a self-employed as a realtor for Windermere Valley Properties and member 

of the following: Steinbeck Rotary; Membership Chair, Salinas Elks lodge, Salinas Police Department 

Interview Panel, and MC Real Estates Fraud Committee.  

 

Mr. Barrera is a responsible, respectful, has good time management skills, and a strong candidate for 

Monterey County Equal Opportunity Advisory Commission. I am sure Mr. Barrera will look after our 

community’s best interest and stands on the side of justice.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elizabet Zepeda Gonzalez  
California LULAC District 12 Director  

egonzalez@ufwfoundation.org  
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